
 
 

 

Summer 2020. 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to welcome you on behalf of ‘Friends of Beeston’ (FoBs).  Hopefully there will be 
an opportunity to meet up in the summer holidays and for us to introduce ourselves when we 
bring together your child/ren with their September classmates and families at a Class Picnic.  
Your Class rep will be in touch with you soon to coordinate dates. 
 
The ‘Friends of Beeston’ aim to: 
   * Look out for the new families, providing a point of contact for new parents and also  
 find fun and laidback ways to socialise. 
   * Help the School community with existing events and putting on a few old favourites  
 like a sponsored walk and family quiz. 
   * Support the School’s chosen charities, this year Each Children’s Hospices and Team Malawi.   
        
The Committee consists of representatives from each year group known as Class Reps.  One of 
the aims of a Class Rep is to provide the first point of contact for new parents should they have 
any queries about anything from boarding and uniform to pencil cases. Please contact us at any 
time. 
 
This year’s Committee Members are as follows: 
 
Chairs:  CARRIE LAZELL  carrielaz@me.com  01263 570030 / 07810 752549 
  ALICE ROSE  alice@cyancommerce.com    07818 436326 

Treasurer: JILL FARNELL jill@farnellclarke.co.uk  07539 356666 

Secretary: ALEX TRIPLOW alexannetriplow@gmail.com 07816 108433 

Class Reps: 
Year 8:  MARY PALLISTER mary@teampallister.net  01263 577312 / 07980 822463 
Year 7:  NAT BRAYBROOK nkausch@yahoo.com 07884 082276 
Year 6:  LAUREN GLEAVE  lauren.79@hotmail.co.uk   07818 436334 
Year 5:  CHARLOTTE HICKMAN  charlottehickman@btinternet.com  07971 975931 
Year 4:  DAVINA BARBER  davinabarber@gmail.com    07967 369573    
Year 3:  JUSTINA HUME  jerbrightman@hotmail.co.uk   07989 776294 
Year 2:  HANNAH APPLIN hello@sheringhamsalt.com 07791 87094  
Year 1:  JILL FARNELL jill@farnellclarke.co.uk  07539 356666 
Reception: DELPHINE STEEL   delphinesteel@gmail.com   07979 365364 
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Our Class Picnics during the summer holidays will kick off a varied programme of events 
planned for next year. From a sponsored whole school, family walk, firework night, to informal 
drinks, there should be something for everyone. We very much look forward to seeing you and 
getting to know your family.  
 
FoBs Coffee Mornings will be held every Monday morning after drop off in the school’s cosy 
drawing room. Pop in for a cup of tea or coffee and meet other parents for a chat. You will be 
warmly welcomed - and that includes fathers too!  
 
At the beginning of next term you will be invited by the Headmaster to a Meet the Tutors social 
evening for your child’s year group.  The evening explains what your child’s curriculum will 
entail this year and outline the focus of pastoral care arrangements.  It is also a very good 
opportunity to meet other parents.  
 
The dates for all FoBs events are in the calendar and can also be found on the Beeston website 
(www.beestonhall.co.uk).  Please note that the school calendar can be downloaded onto your 
mobile phone or computer from the calendar section of the website by opening the events 
calendar and then scrolling down to the bottom and pressing the ICAL import button.    
 
And could we ask you to help the School’s charity fundraising efforts by signing up to 

Easyfundraising? www.easyfundraising.org.uk It won’t cost you a penny, and whenever you buy 

anything online (e.g. Christmas presents, groceries, clothes, books, train tickets, hotel rooms, 

etc.) you make a free donation for Beeston Hall School - Cromer.  There are over 2,700 retailers 

registered with the site, including Amazon,  Boden,  John Lewis, eBay and Tesco who will 

donate a percentage of what you spend to Beeston to say thank you for shopping with them. So 

far we have raised over £5,000 through this website just by shopping! Please do join in.  

• Sign up – go to    http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/beestonhallsch and click on 
the button to sign up.  

• Shop – from the easyfundraising website, search for the retailer you’d like to shop with 
and click through to the retailer to make your purchase.  This tells the retailer you came 
from easyfundraising.  The price is exactly the same as if you’d visited the retailer 
directly. 

• Get a donation – after you’ve made your purchase, the retailer will give you a cash 
reward that easyfundraising turn into a donation for Beeston Hall School - Cromer. All 
donations will go towards the School’s chosen charities 

 
We very much look forward to meeting you at the Class Picnics before term starts, and we’ll be 
in touch soon with details of events and social gatherings next term. In the meantime, please 
do not hesitate to contact your Class Rep for anything you might need.  
 
Have a wonderful summer! 
 
Best wishes,   
Friends of Beeston 
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